Farmersville

DISCOVER A TEXAS TREASURE

FARMERSVILLE CITY COUNCIL
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
November 7, 2017, 6:00 p.m.
Council Chambers, City Hall

205 S. Main Street

Please be advised that a possible quorum of the City Council, FEDC (4A), FCDC
(4B), Planning & Zoning Commission, Charter Commission, Main Street Board, City
Amenities Board, and the Building & Property Standards Board may be in attendance at
the Joint Work Session and Public Hearing on Tuesday, November 7, 2017, at 6:00
p.m. in the Council Chambers at Farmersville City Hall, 205 S. Main Street, Farmersville
TX 75442 to discuss the proposed complete rewrite and revision of the City of
Farmersville Zoning Ordinance and Subdivision Ordinance in all matters and all details.

Dated this the 2™ day of November, 2017.

andra Grgin, City Secretary

|, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that this Notice of Possible Quorum was
posted in the regular posting place of the City Hall building for Farmersville, Texas, in a
place and manner convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times,
and said Notice was posted November 2, 2017 by 5:00 P.M. and remained so posted
continuously at least 72 hours proceeding the scheduled time of sajd_meeting.

@AQL
mdfa Greerf, City Secretary




